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NEWSFLASH	SPECIAL	
	

Dear	Parent(s)/Guardian(s),	

	

We	were	completely	surprised	by	the	180	degrees	turning	of	the	Dutch	Government	in	which	they,	

despite	earlier	statements,	have	decided	to	close	ALL	schools	up	till	January	19th.	2021.	

	

To-day	BSO	BOON	has	contacted	the	GGD	requesting	to	be	able	to	give	day	care	for	the	children	during	

the	Xmas	holiday.	The	GGD	has	decided,	forced	by	the	government,	to	turn	this	request	down.	

	

Consequently	BSO	BOON	will	be	closed	for	the	period	of	16th.	of	December	up	till	January	19th.	2021.	

	

Of	course,	we	will	immediately	inform	you	if	there	are	any	changes	in	the	expiry	date.	

	

Our	office	will	be	opened	during	the	whole	period,	with	the	exception	of	Xmas	and	New	year	days,	daily	

between	10.00	and	12.00	hours	by	phone	020-4721300	or	e-mail	info@bsoboon.nl.	

	

For	the	children	from	parents	in	the	so-called	vital	professions	we	are	of	course	open.	Please	be	aware	of	

the	fact	that	we	have	to	control,	according	to	the	guidelines	of	the	government,	if	the	profession	is	

considered	as	vital.	To	apply	for	this	service	please	contact	us	by	e-mail	info@bsoboon.nl.	

	

We	wish	you,	despite	the	awful	crises	which	is	hitting	us	all,	a	very	merry	Xmas	and	a	happier	and	much	

better	and	healthy	2021.		

	

BSO	BOON	Directors,	

Alex	Baarda,	Donald	Speelman		
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